
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Rep. Ginny Shaver 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Thursday, February 17, 2022 

RE:  Flags Lowered Honoring Cherokee County Sheriff’s Cpl. Keith Morgan 

 

I hereby authorize flags be flown at half-staff in honor of Cherokee County Sheriff’s Cpl. Keith 

Morgan, who passed away on Wednesday, February 16, 2022. I offer my heartfelt condolences 

and prayers to his loved ones. 

The flags may be flown at half-staff at local government buildings in Cherokee County until sunset 

on the day of his interment on Friday, February 18, 2022. 
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